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YEAR 9 ITALIAN – CLASSROOM DINING EXPERIENCE 

 

Dear families of our Year 9 Italian students, 

We are thrilled to announce an exciting and educational project for our students: an Italian 

Classroom Dining Experience! As part of our on-going efforts to promote cultural awareness, 

each student will prepare an Italian dish at home and as a class, we will create an Italian 

classroom restaurant. This will take place on Friday 21 June 2024 (Week 8).  

The students have already selected their recipes and have begun writing them into Italian. They 

are eagerly looking forward to making and bringing their chosen food to school to share with 

their peers. Here’s how you can support them in making this event a success: 

 Each student has a budget of $20 for this project. Please help them stick to this budget 

and avoid spending too much. This will be a great lesson in managing resources and 

planning a meal within constraints. Please advise us if this may not be achievable under 

any circumstance. 

 The students are expected to take the lead in the cooking process, with your guidance 

and supervision. Please allow them to do as much of the preparation and cooking as 

safely possible. 

 Since our lesson will run through until 11:50am, it is 

important to keep the food cool and fresh until then. We 

recommend using insulated containers or cool bags to 

ensure the dishes remain at an appropriate temperature. 

Please advise us if this may not possible for you.  

 Please make sure to label any containers with your name or 

child’s name.  

Each student will be given an electronic copy of an Italian Recipe book with all their peers’ 

recipes. Thank you for your on-going support and engagement in your child’s learning.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email if you require further information: 

Lydia.dambrosio433@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Lydia D’Ambrosio     Kevin O’Neil 

ITALIAN TEACHER     PRINCIPAL 
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